
From:   Violeta Navarro  
 
To:   All ACCESS Users 
  
Date:   January 3, 2022 
 
Subject:  Department of Licensing Changes - HB1504 and SB6429 
 
 
This message is being sent on behalf of DOL. See below email and attached document.  
 
Violeta Navarro  
Information Security Officer  
ACCESS Section  
Washington State Patrol  
Office: 360-534-2161 VoIP: 16161 
Mobile: 360-485-9807 
 
From: Weaver, Carla (DOL) <CWEAVER@DOL.WA.GOV>  
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 2:13 PM 
Subject: Changes to DOL returns 
Importance: High 
 
Attached is a communication regarding a couple DOL return changes.  Can you please 
distribute to anyone that will see a DOL driver return. 
 
Thanks 
 
Carla Weaver 
Law and Justice Liaison 
Programs and Services Assistant Director’s Office  
Washington State Department of Licensing 
Office: 360-902-3682 
Cell: 360-628-7114 
cweaver@dol.wa.gov 
 
Helping every Washington resident live, work, drive, and thrive. 
 
Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, YouTube, LinkedIn, and the DOL Blog! 
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